
 

Searchable and browsable CP now online 
 

As promised, the CSA website continues to add helpful content for members. 

The new searchable and browsable Confederate Philatelist (CP) is now 

available. It is easy to use and will be a benefit to all researchers and those 

looking for a particular topic. 

 

These features are available only to members. If you are a member and you 

have not reset your password, you will have to do this to gain access to the 

searchable CP.   This is done by hovering over "Members" on the main menu 

and then clicking "Login." If you encounter a problem resetting your password, 

email contact@csalliance.org for assistance. 

 

Trish Kaufmann, 

Alliance E-Newsletter Editor 

(emailed 22 October 2019) 
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